PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF SAMMAMISH

Sammamish Youth Board
January Regular Meeting cancelled.
Wednesday, January 17, 2024

Notice is hereby given that the January regular meeting of the Sammamish Youth Board is cancelled due to weather conditions. 

Please contact Janie Walzer, Youth Board Staff Liaison, jwalzer@sammamish.us or call         	(206) 702-7420, for more information. 





Janie Walzer
Management Analyst
Published on Wednesday, Jan 17, 2024

